From: Wendy Collard

Subject: RE: AutoResponse: RE: Official Information Request -

Date: Thursday, 27 May 2021 09:50:00 a.m.

Kia ora

I am writing regarding Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act `987 (LGOIMA) request for following information:

I want details of total DCC staff numbers broken down into the area they work in; and the staff costs for each area; and also a breakdown of salaries into brackets.

The information is publicly available in the Dunedin City Council Annual Report https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/ data/assets/pdf file/0010/801676/Annual-Report-2019-20-22-12.pdf. The information can be located in the Council Financial Statements section of the Annual Report with staff pay brackets in part 12 – remuneration and staffing which includes the employee staffing levels as at 30 June 2020 (page 83).

The draft 2021/22 budgets were presented to Council at its 27 January 2021 meeting and are publicly available https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/council-meetings/agendas-and-minutes. Please note that Council will adopt the draft 10 year plan 2021-2031 at its 30 June 2021 meeting with the agenda being available two working days prior to the meeting.

We are unable to provide DCC staff numbers by department, due to substantial collation. Therefore, pursuant to section 17(f) of LGOIMA we decline to provide this information.

As this part of your request has been declined, you are advised that you have the right to seek a review of this decision by the Office of the Ombudsman. Information on how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Nga mihi

Wendy

Wendy Collard

Governance Support Officer

Civic

P 03 4774000 | DD 03 474 3374 | E wendy.collard@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

From:

Sent: Monday, 10 May 2021 1:14 p.m.

To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz> **Subject:** RE: AutoResponse: RE: Official Information Request -

Hi "Governance Support"

You have got to be joking – 20 days for a response – Simply click on the computer and send the information ASAP

A real person

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Official Information

Sent: Monday, 10 May 2021 1:09 PM

To:

Subject: AutoResponse: RE: Official Information Request -

Thank you for your request for information. This message is to acknowledge receipt of your request for information.

We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 20 working days after the day your request was received.

If we are unable to respond to your request within the timeframe, we will advise you that we require an extension to respond to your request.

If your request is complex or requires a large amount of collation and research, we may contact you with a view to either refining your request or discussing the possibility of charging for aspects of your request in line with the Dunedin City Council's Charging for LGOIMA Requests Policy.

If we decide to release the information, we aim to provide it at the same time as we give our decision. If this is not possible, we will provide the information as soon as reasonably practicable.

If you need to contact us about your request, please email officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz or phone 03 477 4000.

Ngā mihi

Governance Support Dunedin City Council